
 
 
 
 
 

From Mary Mackey  

Public Officer  

Public Policy Board  

 

Dear Beneficiary,  

 

During the last quarter of the Financial Auditing in the department, the office of the auditing and fund  

             recovery unit, has recovered your fund at the tune of R2,500, 000.00, which was attached to your email  

address to be paid out to you through bank to bank transfer.  

 

After the auditing, the department decides that the entire fund should be paid to you as the owner and  

next of kin within 21 days. This decision was taking by the Board of auditors in the department and at  

present the fund is in the escrow account of the Public Policy Board.  

 

You are hereby advised to complete the form below.  

 

Beneficiary Details  
 

First Name:  

Last Name:    

Date of Birth:  

Contact Number:  

Current Address:  

 

Email Mrs. Vera on her below email urgently with your details and request for the payment R-66 Form.  

 

Contact Mrs. P. Vera 
 

Name:  Mrs. P. Vera  

Department: Accounts  

Tel: +27 (81) 584 0338  

Fax: +27 (86) 609 7883  

Email: Vera@safrica.com 
 
 

Yours Faithfully,  

 

 

Mary Mackey   

Public Officer  

PPBSA  

Division building A  

77 Meintjies Street  

t: +27 (81) 584 0338  

f: +27 (86) 609 7883  
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